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To: Members of the City Council 

 

From:   Ann Campbell, Mayor 

 

Date:   December 12, 2017 

 

Subject: Appointment to Conference Board’s Mini-Board 

 

 

 

Peter Orazem has been serving as the Council’s representative on the Conference 

Board’s Mini-Board.  Since Council Member Orazem did not seek re-election to 

the City Council, a council member needs to be appointed to serve as the City's 

representative. 

 

Therefore, I recommend that the Council approve the appointment of Chris 

Nelson to serve in this capacity. 

 


